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17th January 2025 
 
Two new routes (with provisional numbers BL1 and SL12) are proposed, subject to the 
outcome of consultation. These have been added to the Tendering Programme as 
supplementary tranches 948A and 954A.   
 
Invitations to Tender still to be issued in the Tendering Programmes for 2025 - 2026 and 2026 
- 2027 are therefore as follows: 
 

2025 - 2026 TENDERING PROGRAMME 
Tranche Routes 
935A 248. 
937A 149/N149. 
939A 220/N220. 
947 96, 229, 428, 486/N486, 492. 
948A BL1. 
950 123/N123, 158/N158, 275, 372, SL2. 
2026 - 2027 TENDERING PROGRAMME 
Tranche Routes 
954 207/N207, SL8. 
954A SL12. 

 
The remainder of the Tendering Programme for 2026 - 2027 remains unchanged. 
 


